
                Fairplay Burro Days 2024 
 

                     July 26 - 28, 2024 – Fairplay, Colorado 

 

 

 
Dear Burro Days Vendor, 

 

We will be celebrating 75 years of Burro Days in 2024 and would love for you to join us! The event will be held Friday 

through Sunday, July 26 - 28, 2024 in Fairplay, Colorado.   
 

Booth spaces are reserved with payment only, and on a “first come, first serve” basis.  Please note that we have very 

limited access to electricity. Electrical outlets will be reserved for vendors that need it to produce their products within 

their booths and food vendors. 
 

Vendors/exhibitors may set up their booths beginning at Noon on Friday, July 26th.  We ask that vendors/exhibitors with 

space on the lawn set up five feet back from the sidewalk.  Hours for all booths will be published as 9.30am – 4pm on 

Saturday, July 26th and Sunday, July 28th .  Please do not begin to close down before 4pm on Sunday.  All 

vendors/exhibitors are asked to leave their area clean after the activities are over on Sunday. Trash cans are provided to 

dispose of any waste paper and other debris (additional trash bags are available at the Burro Booth). Please dispose of 

large pieces of trash in the dumpsters provided. There will also be a cardboard recycling service provided. 
 

Please return the Booth Application and fee to the Town of Fairplay via email, jbullock@fairplayco.us or mail to:                         

                                       Town of Fairplay, P O Box 267, Fairplay, CO 80440 
 

Phone: 719-838-0163 Fax: 719-836-3279 Email: jbullock@fairplayco.us Website: www.burrodays.org 
 

The deadline for all applications and fees is July 10, 2024.  You will be notified by email of your assigned booth space 

upon receipt of your application with payment.   

 

All fees are non-refundable after July 10, 2024. 

 

All vendors attending Fairplay Burro Days must have a valid/current Colorado Sales Tax license or Multi-Event Sales 

Tax License if you are selling any products. Licensing information may be obtained on the Colorado Department of 

Revenue website www.taxcolorado.com or by calling 303-238-7378. Please allow ample processing time for these 

licenses.  
 

In addition,  ALL food vendors must have a current retail food license. Park County does not issue temporary food 

licenses at this time. You must get licensed through the state of Colorado or through another Colorado County. Please 

call 303-692-3645 or email: cdphe_laponduty@state.co.us to learn more. If you were approved in a prior year, you are 

still required to apply for the current year.  Food vendors and any vendor with animals in their booth must also provide a 

certificate of insurance. 
 

Any questions or additional communications may be sent to the above address or email address.  We will respond to any 

questions as promptly as possible. 

 

Thank you! 
 
 

 

Julie Bullock 

Town of Fairplay 
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